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                                   23rd April 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
We recognise the unprecedented challenges you face because of the Coronavirus 
pandemic and that you are working hard to deliver effective governance during this 
challenging time.  
 
We have today published Advisory Guidance ‘Coronavirus – advice for governing 
bodies’ to support you as you navigate these challenges. Our Advisory Guidance 
covers our advice about issues and questions that have been raised with us by 
landlords, such as what to do if your governing body is unable to meet, if 
membership falls below the number required and if you are unable to hold your 
AGM. You can find our Advisory Guidance here: 
 
https://www.housingregulator.gov.scot/for-landlords/advisory-
guidance/recommended-practice/coronavirus-advice-for-governing-bodies 
 
We will keep our Advisory Guidance updated as relevant issues are raised with us.  
 
If you have any questions about this Advisory Guidance please contact your lead 
officer within SHR.  
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
 
 

 
 
 
Ian Brennan 
 
Director of Regulation 
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